
         
Minnesota Swimming Uniform Guidelines 

Updated February 2024 
 
Minnesota Swimming officials are expected to appear as a team while on deck! Below is the preferred 
uniform for officials at Minnesota Swimming sanctioned and approved meets: 

• Shirt: A white or pink polo shirt or collared shirt should be worn. A pink polo shirt is especially 
encouraged on Sunday. A tucked in shirt is preferred. Shirts with club logos are discouraged. 
The shirt color worn is subject to the discretion of the Meet Referee (for example, at some 
championship meets, only white shirts are worn on certain days for uniformity). 

• Pants: Black shorts, skirt, or pants should be worn. Athletic/gym shorts and sweatpants are not 
permitted. 

• Shoes: Predominantly black tennis shoes or sneakers should be worn. Crocs, flip flops, and 
sandals are discouraged.  

• Modifications to Uniform: This uniform may be altered at the discretion of the Meet Referee 
with the concurrence of the host club such as requiring long pants for finals sessions, or to suit 
weather conditions. 


